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Welcome back to all LHS Staff —

We are excited to welcome all faculty and staff back on Monday morning, 8/28 for another fantastic
school year. We are also prepared to welcome all students on Tuesday 8/29. This is what we live for,
seeing all the beautiful, smiling faces of students who will share the joy of learning at Lowell High School
this year!

All the best,

Marianne




